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Las Cruces, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be 
performing maintenance bridge repair work along a portion of I-25 within Las Cruces. The 
NMDOT will be working during the weekend to minimize the amount of traffic impacted due to 
lane and speed restriction. 
 
The NMDOT will place lane closures on I-25 between mile markers 3-2, which will affect the 
southbound traffic with a 12 foot width restriction in place while work is being performed. 
Additional lane closures and speed reductions will be on Missouri Avenue between South Triviz 
Drive and S. Don Roser Drive. The restrictions will start on Saturday, July 14, 2012-Sunday July 
15, 2012 from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
 
This closure will allow the maintenance crew to work in a safe environment while securing the 
safety of the traveling public. Detours will be placed throughout the construction work zone with 
law enforcement present. 
  
Updates on road projects and traffic alerts will be posted on the department’s web site 
www.NMroads.com, and by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-4269 from any line.  
 
For more information regarding this work you may contact Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District 
One Public Information Officer or Elissia Gonzalez at (575) 525-7340.   
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